Appendix 7

HELLON, Richard

From: |
Sent: 14-Mar-2021 16:12

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: The Bar, 58 Sandbach Road South, Alsager

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

The Bar — 58 Sandbach Road South, Alsager, ST7 2LP

Dear Sir or Madam:

We note the full variation to licensable activity at the above address. We live at il Sandbach Road South and the rear
outside premises of The Bar are very close to our boundary. There are other residential properties nearby.

We wish The Bar every success and we enjoy being customers there. However we are concerned about the proposed end
of supply times. We are close neighbours and there will be noise from the premises particularly in summer months. Noise
continues after end of supply as customers disperse. Therefore we would like the end of supply times to be earlier, eg
Mon-Thurs 22.30, Fri-Sat 23.00, Sun 22.00.

We also hear noise from IS outside area and [ — both on Crewe Road and I outside area (Il
Lawton Road).

We are concerned that we were not informed by this variation despite our close proximity to The Bar. We note there is a
notice in their window but no notice anywhere else. Should we have been contacted directly?

We look forward to your reply.
Yours faithfully,
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